Elsen, Nikki

From: Terry Bauer <outlook_9E862FB9BCD32DF3@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 3:32 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Proposed Special Event Application and fee

*#*% CAUTION: This emall-originated:from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
_ sender and know the content is safe. ***

Nikki Elsen met with a group of volunteers that host special events in La Crosse and did a great job of explaining the
proposed Special Event Application and Fee.

I have some reservations regarding this proposal. Most of us are volunteers of non-profit groups or community service
organization, doing work that enhances our community and brings additional revenue to the city. Each of our groups
already apply for licenses and permits. A simple addition to those forms can serve as the document that can be shared
with other city departments so they are aware of our events. Thank you and | will be present at the upcoming public
hearings. Terry Bauer, Chair of the Valley View Rotary Moon Tunes Concerts.
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